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Bill 46-2016 (ZRA-159)
beengland@comcast.net
Sent: Sunday, July 24, 2016 4:36 PM
To: CouncilMail

Re: Bill 46-2016 (ZRA-159).

Dear Councilors. I writing to encourage you to support Bill 46-2016 (ZRA-159). The members
of the Fuel Station Task Force put a lot of effort into examining all the issues and this bill
reflects their findings.

This is a critical bill at the right time, with the EPA's recent midterm report on manufacturers
showing important progress in meeting and exceeding the 2025 goal of around 50 mpg (fleet
average). Also there are new incentives to build more charging station to fill the "current" gaps.
Next year will be the tipping point for electric cars with the accelerated production coming from
Tesla at half a million cars a year. Also many other electric cars will be released that will go
over 200 miles on a charge.

All this means we need the regulations in place that will be fair to the fuel delivery industry as
fuel sales drop. This bill gives what any business needs, stability and fair regulations, please
support this bill.

Brian England
11915 Gold Needle Way
Columbia. Md. 20144
Sent from XFINIT^ Connect Mobile App
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